
 

May 23, 2018 
 
Dear Rotarians, 

 

Wrapping up the wonderful District Conference at Tenaya Lodge.  My 
appreciation to everyone who made the event a huge success.  
Congratulations to TRACY SUNRISE, the District 5220 Outstanding 
Club for 2017-2018.  To all the club winners, my appreciation for the 
great things you have done to Make A Difference.  Let's widen and 
continue our Rotary commitment to make our world a better place not 
only for our children, but for the generation to come. 

 

Did you remember to count the trees you have planted?  How about the 
Presidential Citation that your club is entitled to?  To complete the process please see the 
attached form and show your club accomplishments for this great 2017-2018 year. 

The Vocational Training Team from District 3820 in the Philippines will be in our district from 
June 1-15.  These are professional people who would like to gain more knowledge related to 
serving the senior population.  Rotarians are volunteering housing and assistance for their busy 
schedules.  If you would like to be involved contact Chris Daly at 209-743-6222 or email 
cdinsonora@aol.com or contact me on 209-493-8998 or email rayrotary2017@gmail.com . 

District 5220 is known for providing changes in people's lives and Making a Difference in their 
respective community.  The community of Groveland and the Groveland Rotary Club are 
appealing for assistance to fix the town's community park that was devastated by a recent flood.  
A letter has been sent to all of you requesting your assistance regarding this matter.  Kindly 
send your tax deductible support to District 5220 Disaster Relief Corporation c/o Joe Cotta 9414 
Kost Road, Galt CA 95632. 

Welcome Modesto Maharlika Rotary Club, the newest club in District 5220!  Let's support and 
join with them to celebrate their Charter Night on June 15, 2018 at 6:00 PM, The Seasons, 945 
McHenry Ave, Modesto 95350.  Tickets for the evening celebration are available at $45 each.  
Please RSVP by June 10th.  Contact Dan Consuegra on 209-497-2778 or DG Ray on 209-493-
8998. 

For the current club leaders, it is "kickout" time!  Thank you for the great Rotary work you have 
done and will continue to do.  Did you accomplish your goals and Make a Difference?  For DGE 



Judy and the incoming leaders, we are wishing you the best and looking forward to an inspiring 
2018-2019 Rotary year!  Congratulations! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

June 12 District Cabinet Meeting, 6:30 PM at Perko's in Salida 

July 28 Secretary/DaCdb Workshop 9AM -1PM Location to be announced 

August 18 Foundation/Membership Seminar 

May 3-5, 2019 District Conference at the Hyatt in Monterey (Early Bird Fee thru May 31st)    
 
 

DG Ray Caparros 
rayrotary2017@gmail.com 
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District 5220 
California U.S.A. 
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